
February 4, 2014 

  

Written Testimony in Support of SB 1551 

  

To: Chair Prozanski and Members of the Committee 

  

My name is Hans Radtke and I reside in a rural area south of Yachats 

  

I have been a hunter and a gun owner in Oregon for 45 years.  I strongly support this Bill for two 

main reasons: 

  

1. I believe it will help to keep guns out of the hands of people who may act irresponsibly. 

2. If I sell or transfer a gun, and follow through with the proposed requirements for a 

criminal background check on the buyer, I will then have immunity from civil liability 

for any future use of that gun. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Hans Radtke 

Yachats, Oregon 

 


